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 R I V E R    H U M B E R  
 

VESSELS CARRYING OUT MAINTENANCE WORK 
WHILST IN THE HUMBER HARBOUR AREA 

 
 

OWNERS AND MASTERS OF VESSELS WISHING TO CARRY 
OUT MAINTENANCE WORK in the Humber Harbour Area whilst underway 
or alongside any berth, wharf or jetty and where the work has the potential to cause 
fire, explosion, spillage or pollution or endanger life or property will only do so after first 
informing VTS Humber of their intention to do so and confirming that a safe system of 
work is in place covering the procedures. 
 
OWNERS AND MASTERS ATTENTION is drawn to the Humber 
Navigation Byelaws 1990, byelaw 27,(2), which states: 
 
“The master of a vessel to which this Byelaw applies shall ensure that the vessel is at 
all times kept in a moveable condition (except when aground in a berth) and shall 
maintain sufficient power and have sufficient persons on board to carry out the 
directions of the Harbour Master with reasonable dispatch”. 
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